

## **Russian Paralympic Committee**

Russia, 101000, Moscow, 2 Turgenevskaya Square Tel./fax: +7 (499) 922 - 11 - 95

+7 (499) 922 - 11 - 91

E - mail: npcrus@paralymp.ru

paralympru@gmail.com

To: Mr. Julio Cesar Avila, President Americas Paralympic Committee (APC)

> N VL - 460/19 August 23, 2019

Dear Mr. Avila,

On behalf of the Russian Paralympic Committee, I would like to congratulate you upon your election as the Americas Paralympic Committee President and to wish you every success in your important duties.

We believe that your experience will have a significant contribution to the Americas Paralympic Committee and to the Paralympic Movement worldwide.

1 Dulio

We are looking forward to productive and fruitful cooperation in the future.

Sincerely,

**RPC** President

Vladimir Lukin